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This week and last, the children have been working hard in maths developing their skills in 

counting forward and backwards in 2s, 5s, 10s and 3s.  They have explored different ways of 

counting using the classroom resources to help them.   

In English, the children have been completing their recounts of our Wow day.  They have 

tried to include the correct punctuation of capital letters and full stops and have been 

encouraged to use a range of conjunctions.  

We have continued with geography this week.  Focusing on the continents, oceans and 

equator.  The children have shown great enthusiasm and have thoroughly enjoyed sharing 

their growing knowledge of the world in class and with friends, family and staff. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

For your information 

Wednesday 9th October – Slimbridge WWT trip.  Please can children bring a pair of welly boots and 

a change of clothes, as we are hoping to visit Welly Boot Land where they may get wet. 

Homework and spellings will be sent home this Friday (20th Sept).  Please return homework books by 

the following Thursday or before.  Spellings will be tested by on the following Friday – please have 

their books in school for this day. 

Mathletics, Bug Club and Times Tables Rockstars logins have been sent home in reading records. 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your child 

has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say you have 

read with them.             


